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Email: stanthonycommctr@gmail.com 
or lindseynwillis1@gmail.com

Call or email us for details!

• Fresh hot home-cooked meals prepared at the Center!
• You select Menu!

at the
St. Anthony

Community Center
Taking

reservations for 
2018-2019-2020

C  Weddings  C  Golden Weddings  C  Anniversaries
C  Graduation Parties  C  Banquets  C  Business Meetings

• We offer round, rectangular or a combination of tables.
• $250 reserves the hall for your special day!

• We can accommodate your alcoholic beverage needs.
• Bridal shower FREE when wedding is booked.

Book Your Date NOW!

www.StAnthonyCommunityCenter.com

Phone: 812-326-2761

Beautifully renovated interior with updated lighting and bar area

Early access for decorating at no extra charge!

fb.me/StAnthonyCommCtr

Catering
to perfection

Let us create a unique menu for your reception.

Catering available: 
Jasper K of C,

The Polo Room, 
Huntingburg YMI,

Huntingburg  
Convention Center, 

Santa’s Lodge, 
Ferdinand 

Community Center,
Schergens Center 

in Tell City,
Legends of French Lick
or your location.

• Wedding Receptions
• Showers
• Anniversaries
• First Communions

Our goal is for every guest at your 
wedding to  say, “the food was wonderful.”

812-634-1018

CateringSanderS
2018-2019
Bookings

 Still Available

• Baptisms
• Holiday Parties
• Graduations
• Reunions

Tying the knot can be an expensive en-
deavor. According to The Knot 2017 Real 
Weddings Study, which surveyed nearly 
13,000 brides and grooms in the United States 

who got married in 2017, the average cost of 
a wedding was more than $33,000. 

That figure may surprise some couples 
planning their weddings, many of whom 

may not be able 
to afford spending 
so much on their 
ceremonies and re-
ceptions. Couples 
may feel pressure 
to compete with 
friends and rela-
tives whose wed-
dings they have 
attended in the 
past, and that may 
compel some to 
stretch their bud-
gets and even go 
into debt to finance 
their  nupt ia ls . 
However, there are 
ways for couples to 
curtail their wed-
ding spending and 
impress guests at 
the same time.

• Trim the guest 

list. The 2017 Real Weddings Study found that 
couples spent an average of $268 per guest 
in 2017. Many couples are recognizing that 
smaller guest lists are a great way to lower 
wedding spending, and The Knot study found 
that the average guest count decreased from 
149 in 2009 to 136 in 2017. Trimming the 
guest list may seem harsh, but couples who 
work together need not cut their guest lists in 
half. By working together, couples can likely 
find between 10 and 15 acquaintances on their 
initial lists who won’t be offended if they’re 
not invited. Couples who spend the 2017 
average per guest can save nearly $3,000 by 
removing just 10 people from their guest lists.

• Expand your venue horizons. A greater 
number of couples are looking beyond tradi-
tional wedding venues and opting for more 
unique locales to tie the knot. The 2017 Real 
Weddings Study found that 15 percent of 
2017 weddings were held on farms, ranches 
and even in barns, while just 2 percent of 
weddings were hosted in such venues in 
2009. The growing popularity of unique 
wedding venues may make some locations 
more expensive than couples anticipate, 
but a willingness to tie the knot in a unique 
venue greatly increases couples’ options, 

improving the chances they will find more 
affordable venues.

• Cut back on guest entertainment. Cus-
tomizing experiences for guests is a major 
reason why today’s couples are spending so 
much more per guest than their predeces-
sors. Spending for customized guest enter-
tainment, which includes things like photo 
booths, sparklers and video booths, tripled 
between 2009 and 2017. Couples may want 
to give their guests unique experiences, but 
should not stretch their budgets or go into 
debt to do so.

• Tie the knot in winter. Summer and 
fall were the most popular wedding seasons 
in 2017, and that does not figure to change 
anytime soon. Couples can take advantage of 
those trends by getting married in winter, a 
slow season for wedding venues and vendors, 
who might be more flexible with their prices. 
The most popular months to tie the knot in 
2017 were September, June and October, so 
couples who don’t want to wed in winter but 
want to avoid paying top prices should avoid 
those three months.

Weddings are expensive, but couples can 
find ways to cut costs without sacrificing 
quality. 

How to curtail wedding spending and still impress guests


